Sent: 31/07/2022 8:49:46 PM
Subject: DA2022/0932

The playground and outdoor area at the Belrose Belrose Bowling club should be re-opened.

Belrose is a suburb with an increasing number of young families and the suburb lacks good
family friendly venues with facilities like the BBC.

In our experience the patrons, guided by the staff at the club, have always been respectful of
the neighbours.

In our new covid world many venue’s throughout Sydney have been provided with licences that
allows patrons to more safely socialise outside - the fact the play and outdoor table area has
been closed is ridiculous and it counter to what is occurring elsewhere in Sydney.

| understand the outdoor area closes at 8.30pm which is reasonable and respectful of its
neighbours. | would understand this issue far more if the garden stayed open until late. But it
does not. Neither does it have loud music or attract a party crowd. Again in our experience,
even throughout the summer this area is rarely used in evening.

The garden should be reopened.



